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To Members of Parliament Regretfully  

I have to make the time to write this submission on behalf of the people & the natural 
environment in our regions. As an owner of a rural property in the Sydney catchment area, I 
know how highly regulated the water for the Sydney residents is. But it seems that those further 
afield should not be given the same consideration?  

Bowden mines cannot be allowed to use/dispose water which I had not been subject to proper 
scrutiny by those given these responsibilities. Please ensure that for the sake of our 
environment, our water ways such as the Murray-Darling system, and then those inhabiting 
these areas whether townships or natural inhabitants, controls are properly scrutinised. 


